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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 

Magazine Luiza S.A. ("Company" or "Magalu") hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general that 
it has entered into a loan agreement (“Contract” or “Loan Agreement”) with the International Finance 
Corporation (“IFC”), a member of the World Bank Group, in the amount of US$130 million. 

The proceeds will be used to fund the majority of Magalu’s technology investments, including the continued 
development of its marketplace platform and the expansion of services such as Advertising, Fintech, 
Fulfillment, and Cloud. 

This marks the first transaction between Magalu and IFC, a globally recognized development institution 
known for financing sustainable private sector projects. The loan is unsecured, has a 5-year term, and 
includes a 2-year grace period. 

This is also Magalu’s first financing linked to the achievement of specific environmental and social targets, 
with a particular focus on reverse logistics and the recycling of electronic goods. 

With this transaction, Magalu reinforces its liquidity position and further strengthens its capital structure. 
The closing of the transaction is subject to the satisfaction of customary precedent conditions. 

Magalu’s Investor Relations team remains available to provide any additional information that may be 
required. 

 

 

 

São Paulo, April 24, 2025. 

 
 

Roberto Bellissimo Rodrigues 

Chief Financial Officer and Director of Investor Relations 

 
 


